
Subject: OPPOSE SB 895 

To: Sen.MarkHass@state.or.us 

 

Dear Committee Member, 

 

I greatly oppose SB 895 and hope that you do as well. It is mine and my spouses responsibly to 

decided what is best for my child and no one else, and we shouldn't have to explain to others 

why we have made those personal choices. We have the right to keep our personal medical 

choices to ourselves.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Stacy Mitchell 
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